
From: Prosper, Terrie D. 
Sent: 7/2/2014 4:42:24 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: could you give me a quick call? 

yes, give me a few minutes and I will call. 

Original message 
From: "Doll, Laura" 
Date:07/02/2014 4:38 PM (GMT-08:00) 
To: "Prosper, Terrie D." 
Subject: could you give me a quick call? 

Has to do with the local government notification requirements for ALJ 274. 

Thanks! 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pae.com/about/companv/privacv/customer/ 


